
AMA Charter #3470  

February 2018  

RC Club Information  

President: Chris Roberts  

Vice President: Ted Flemming  

Secretary: Kim Wyckoff  

Treasurer: Tom Withem  

Safety Officer: Butch Clark  

Field Marshall: Bob Wyckoff  

Intro Pilots: Chris Roberts, Seth Nagy, Vic Welland, Tom Schultz, David Hames  

Communications: Dave Groom  

Contest Chairman: Vic Welland, Don Bourdon, Terry Gilliand  

Meeting Activity Coordinator: Chris Roberts  

Web: Chris Roberts  

Typical Meeting Agenda  

● Welcome  

● Approve Agenda  

● New member applications  

● Reports  

● Field Officer  

● Safety Officer  

● Intro Pilots report  

● Treasurer’s report  



● Old Business  

● New Business  

● Auction / Show & Tell  

● Q & A  

  

February’s Meeting Minutes  

  

Called to order at 7:08 PM. Welcomed everyone.  

 

NEW MEMBERS - Roger Brint.  Mr. Brint is originally from Illinois. He has been flying since 

1974-1975. He moved to NC 3 years ago. He is currently learning the new computer based 

radios. He flies both electric and gas planes. He lives in Grandview Peaks. Mr. Brint was 

welcomed to the club.  

TREASURER REPORT - $2083.03 and $250 in paid dues not yet deposited.  There are 18 paid 
members so far this year.  Tom went over the list of membership fees. They are: 

1 year $50 

age 60 and up $25 

youth $20 

additional adult in the same household $20 

additional youth in same household $10 

 

Chris requested a list of paid members. 

FIELD REPORT –Bob was not at the meeting. Field is okay.  

SAFETY REPORT – Per Butch -  Terry flew over the pits on Sunday. We were okay before that.  

INTRO PILOTS –No intro pilots in the last 30 days 



OLD BUSINESS – Chris spoke with Bob and over the next month or so they will be looking into 

a new mower and locking up the shed. Also they are going to look at the floor of the shed.  

OLD BUSINESS - The club bank account has been moved to Wells Fargo.  

 

OLD BUSINESS - Club dues and AMA dues are now due. 

NEW BUSINESS – Terry asked how old the shed is. Per Seth is was put up in early 2000.  Terry 

suggested looking into getting a new building,  maybe a 12x12. Seth stated this may require a 

permit. A rough estimate for this is $1200 - $1500. This is being put off for a year while we work 

on raising funds for a new building. There are flying site improvement grants that need to be 

sent in to the AMA by March 1st. Consider doing this for next year for an extension of the 

runway by 50 - 100 feet and a new building. 

NEW BUSINESS – Went over the list of events for this year and everyone was happy with the 

dates and the events. Terry will start working on these. Our Event Director approved the dates. 

Dave and Chris are going to work on getting the info out on our events.  

 

NEW BUSINESS – Our work day for the airfield will be March 24th, with a rain date of March 

31st.  

NEW BUSINESS – Seth is going to  work on getting a budget together for field upkeep for the 
next meeting.  

 

NEW BUSINESS - Chris checked into Gold Leader Club status. Vic had asked about his at the 
last meeting and we are in good standing for this.  

 

NEW BUSINESS - The Fun Fly and the Club Picnic will both be held on September 22nd. 

 

We adjourned at 7:37 PM  

  



NEXT MEETING INFO:  

March 21, 2018 at 7 PM  

Lenoir Public Library  

120 Hospital Avenue NW, Lenoir, NC 28645  

 

https://maps.google.com/?q=120+Hospital+Avenue+NW,+Lenoir,+NC+28645&entry=gmail&source=g

